
 

 

 

 

   
 

Parent Council Meeting 

19/09/25 
 

Present: Mrs Wass, Mrs Martin, Emma, Luanne, Mary, Alyce, Levi 

 

Meeting started at 2.25pm 

 Welcome 

 LW welcomed everyone and thanked them for attending. 

 Discussed current representation from different classes (currently no 

representation from Nursery, Ladybirds, 1L, 2M, 3C) and communities 

(currently no representation from Romanian, Polish and Portuguese 

communities). 

 Minutes to be shared with members following this meeting, agenda to be 

shared via email prior to the next meeting, new members to ensure KM has 

email addresses. 

 Minutes to also be shared with all staff and on the school website. 

 LW explained the Parent Council Agreement, all parents agreed and signed. 

 Discussed making it clear to the school community who the Parent Council 

are, once all classes/communities are represented, photos will be taken to be 

shared. Lanyards/hi vis? 

 

 General feedback 

 LW discussed upcoming parent courses and asked for support in promoting 

the current maths course, parents to share leaflets. 

 Positive feedback from parents regarding the transition back to school. 

 Uptake on the PE tops has been good, and most families now have them. 

 Parent expectation meetings were positive, parents found it useful to find out 

about the curriculum for the year ahead. 

 Still vacancies for clubs this term, parents asked to help promote. 

 It was requested that the Oasis have a separate class on Dojo as they 

currently have a group chat instead, KM to ask Houng to investigate this. 

 Discussed how best to support children at home – LW said attendance and 

spoke about the relaunch of reading at home 5x per week. 

 Oasis to be included in the attendance letters. 

 Most parents have homework, not all – LW informed that this will be out within 

the next week, all teachers to print.  

▪ AF asked if the Oasis can also have homework and termly overview 

sent home. 
 Walking Bus 

 Should be launched soon, after a few delays. 

 Will be on Mondays and Fridays which are currently our worst days for 

attendance. 

 



 

 

 

 

   
 

 AOB 

 LW informed parents informed parents of the new community shout outs, 

where staff can nominate children from around school and they are shared in 

assembly. 

 Parents asked about if siblings were to receive awards on the same day but 

in different assemblies – LW explained that we can coordinate between if 

parents let staff know. 

 Oasis, Reception and Nursery are currently receiving awards in class, parents 

to be informed when this changes. 

 LW informed parents that the Principle and Vice Principle will be visiting 

Y6/parents on Tuesday and there is an open day Wednesday pm. 

 Friday 26th September – European Day of Languages 

 Parent Share dates have been shared in the newsletter 

 Census day is coming up, lunch will be fish and chips. Children are 

encouraged to have school dinners. 

 Learning Conversations will be on the 21st and 23rd October. 

 

Meeting ended at 3.10pm 

Next meeting TBC after half term. 

 


